
 
  

 
 

Continuous Welded Rail Installation, Other Work 
Along Warminster Line Continues Thru Nov. 3rd  

 
SEPTA’s Engineering/Maintenance/Construction forces are currently working on a major state-
of-good-repair project along the Warminster Regional Rail Line. In conjunction with the midday 
and weekend bus substitution along the Line, customers and neighbors along and nearby the 
railroad tracks can expect to see and hear work during both daytime and overnight hours. 
 
SCOPE OF WORK: 
 
 Continuous Welded Rail (CWR) replacement between Warminster Station and Roslyn 

Station. 
 Preliminary work for the new Willow Grove Station platforms. Reconfiguring track siding, 

new overhead catenary structures, upgrading switches, and additional foundational work. 
 Platform repairs and tactile installation at Ardsley and Roslyn stations. 
 Removal of 25 wood poles between Crestmont Station and Moreland Road. 
 Tree trimming, brush cutting and hazardous tree removal in various areas on the line. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 
 
This project requires the use of track equipment, including tie inserters, tampers, regulators, and 
spikers. Work will be noisy. Expect to hear typical machine noise, banging and back-up alarms. 
 
HATBORO STATION NOTE: SEPTA is storing/shifting all its Maintenance-of -Way equipment at 
Hatboro Siding as it is the only point of entry and storage for the work in this territory. Crews are 
working Tuesday and Thursday nights dragging/staging/prepping rail strings for installation 
and/or adjustment. 
 
As always, residents are reminded that the entire SEPTA track area should always be considered 
an active construction zone, and residents are asked to observe all posted signage and stay clear 
of the construction area for their own safety. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
To perform this work, bus service replaces train service between Warminster Station and Glenside 
Station on the Warminster Line. Weekend bussing replaces rail service each weekend through Sunday, 
Nov. 3, 2024. Weekday mid-day bussing continues through Friday, Nov. 1, 2024. 
 
Check www.septa.org for travel information or call Customer Service at 215-580-7800. 
 

SEPTA greatly appreciates your patience and understanding 
while this important project is completed. 


